

1st October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 GCSE Information Evening

Regrettably, our annual information evenings will not follow the usual 'on-site' format this year due to the risk-based limitations imposed as a result of the Covid-pandemic.

However, an audio-visual presentation will be made available from Monday 4th October. One of the distinct advantages of this style of delivery is that parents can watch at a time and pace of their choosing. I would encourage parents of Year 10 pupils to review the presentation as it contains information about the structure of the GCSE courses. Mr Lomas, Head of PDL and Careers, has also added a short presentation on Careers guidance.

You will find both screencasts on the school's website under 'School Life' and 'Parents' Information Screencasts' or alternatively follow this link: https://springfield.uk.net/index.php/school-life/supporting-numeracy-literacy-at-home.

Should you have particular questions following the presentations I would be pleased to answer any queries. Enquiries should be sent 'F.A.O. Mr Wharton' to contact@springfield.uk.net.

Yours faithfully

Mr W Wharton

Deputy Headteacher







